
 

NOTICE TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS 
12th October 2021 

`Health & Safety Notice for Clearing Agents & Port Users 
  

Purpose:  

Hambantota International Port is committed to provide a secure workplace at all times. In pursuit, of 
achieving this our business and operational activities comply with international laws, national laws and 
other relevant regulations. This notice illustrates HIP’s intentions on rectifying safety lapses and forms a 
critical part of our Safety Management System Framework. 

Scope: 

This notice applies to all Clearing Agents who visits the HIP operational areas and related facilities.  
 
It is requested that all port users adhere to the following guidelines, 

1. Minimum Personal Protective Equipment Standard (PPE standard) 

 

High Visible Jacket  

Safety Shoes  

Helmets-Yellow Color  

 

It is advisable to wear all above personal protective equipment before you enter an operational area of 

HIP. 

2. Traffic Rules and Management Plans (TRMP). 

 Users must comply with all warnings and information signs including speed limits within the 
facility.  

 Driving under the influence of alcohol or drugs will not be permitted at any time. 
 Using hand-held mobile phones while driving is strictly prohibited. 
 Always wear your seatbelt. 

  
  

  



3. Contact details, for any inquiries. 

 

Name Department Number 

Duty Manager Operation 0764077600 

Shift Safety Lead QHSE 0764077800 

 

Thanking you,  
The Management  
Hambantota International Port Group (Private) Limited. 

  


